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To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am writing this as a concerned mother and grandmother and lifetime Portland 

resident. I am 73 years old. I have taken steps to prepare in the event of an 

earthquake and I feel you have not taken safe steps for the residents in the event of 

an earthquake re: the CEI HUB. Please represent us and support HB 2152. 

 

Thank you, 

Marianne Mauldin 

4335 NE 40th Ave 

Portland, 

OR 

97211 


